
Notice of revisions to the proposed sidewalk on CTH EE (Weeden 
Creek Road) in Sheboygan County 

The Sheboygan County Highway Department is proposing to reconstruct County EE (Weeden 
Creek Road) between South Business Drive and South 12th Street in the City of Sheboygan 
and Town of Wilson. 

Since the Public Involvement meeting held on Thursday, August 18th, 2023 at Jackson 
Elementary School, changes in the proposed sidewalk have been incorporated into the final 
construction plans. The original displays and handout from the public meeting on August 18th 
are available here for your review. 

Due to the inability to obtain the necessary right of way to construct sidewalk, no sidewalk will 
be constructed along the south side of County EE (Weeden Creek Road) between Amanda 
Lane and Fox Grove Road. Pedestrian crossings, including pavement marking and signing, will 
be constructed to connect the sidewalk on each side of the road to the west of Amanda Lane 
and to the east of Fox Grove Road.  An overview of the new sidewalk layout is included below. 

 

For additional information, questions, or comments about the proposed improvements, 
interested persons may contact the design project manager, Rich Glen JT Engineering at (920) 
606-6288 or send e-mail to richg@jt-engineering.com. 
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